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REGERINGSKANSLIET

Ministry for Foreign Affairs
Sweden

Circular note 2/2017

The Ministry for Foreign Affairs presents its compliments to the Diplomatic
Missions, Career Consular Posts and Offices of International Organisations in
Sweden and has the honour to transmit information from the Swedish Tax Agency
regarding exemption from VAT and excise duties for Administrative and Technical

Staff.

As of 1 January 2018, the Swedish Tax Agency will no longer reimburse VAT or
excise duties for purchases made by Administrative and Technical staff. Similarly,
the Protocol Department will no longer issue certificates for exemption from VAT
for purchases of vehicles made by Administrative and Technical Staff.

Requests for reimbursement for purchases made in 2017 must be duly submitted to
the Swedish Tax Agency no later than the 28 February 2018.

The Ministry for Foreign Affairs avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Diplomatic Missions, Career Consular Posts and Offices of International
Organisations in Sweden the assurances of its highest consideration.

Stockholm, 11 December 2017
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